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  Eagle Update                        August 10, 2022 

Register for PikMyKid no later than Thursday, August 11. 

 

Transforming After School Pick Up! 
PikMyKid is the key to a safe and organized school dismissal!  We’ll be using it the 

first day of school! Just follow a few easy steps, so you’ll be ready to start. 

 

To get started, complete the following steps today: 

 Download the app  

               

 Register 

                

 Here’s How It Works in English and Spanish.  Click here  

  

https://www.guardiancatholic.com/pikmykid?version=20210221-17173663
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Now that you’ve downloaded the app and registered… 

   Choose your child’s Pickup Mode:   

Change your child’s Mode of Pickup as needed up to 2:30 pm each day. There are four 

choices for Primary Mode of Pickup:  Car line, Walker, Bus, After School. To get you started, 

we chose Carline for everyone.  However, you need to change the mode if you are using one 

of the other three options.  

a. Select Walker if you are walking up to the dismissal area by the gym. Please note 

that for safety reasons, we prefer that parents use the Carline. 

b. Select Bus if your child is picked up 1K Nation, Boys & Girls Club, NFL YET, or 

PAL. After selecting Bus, use the drop down to select the “Bus Route”. If you are 

using a specific Day Care Van please send the exact name of the Day Care to 

drumschlag@guardiancatholic.com so we can add their name to the drop down list. 

c. Select After School if your child is in Champions.  First select After School; then 

select Champions from the drop down. 

  

 

  Did you know that in PikMyKid you can... 

2. Delegate someone else to pick up your child. The parent is in total control of who you  

share your child’s PikMyKid ID# with. The fact that someone else has the ID means that you 

gave them the ID. To get another person started: 

a. Add them as a Secondary Parent (a grandparent, for example) 

b. Have them download the PikMyKid app to their phone; they will need your child’s 

PikMyKid ID#. 

mailto:drumschlag@guardiancatholic.com
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Stagger arrival times within the dismissal timeframe which is 2:55 pm 

to 3:25 pm. 

 

All cars should be on the parking lot no sooner than 2:00 and no later 

than 3:25 pm.  

 

PikMyKid is a time-saving program when used correctly. Here are some important reminders 

that make the program function correctly and will speed up the process even more: 

 Announce your arrival on the PikMyKid App when you arrive at the parking lot. When you 

announce your child(ren) as a Car Rider or as a Walker, each child’s name appears on the 

screens of the staff loading cars and on the screen in the classroom prompting teachers to 

send your child(ren) to the correct pickup area. (If there’s no announcement in PikMyKid, 

your child(ren’s) names do not show up. The entire car line is slowed down when staff have 

to run around to find a child whose name and pickup location are not announced.) 

 Share carline procedures with anyone you’ve delegated to pick up your child. Everyone 

is asked to stay in the car line. No one may park and walk up to the white gate area to pick 

up a child.  

 After 3:30 we do not have staff to supervise children who have not been picked up. 

Beginning Tuesday, Sept. 7, late fees will be charged for picks up later than 3:30 pm. 

 


